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Comments: E-bikes should be restricted to roads in the forest reserve. They are motorized vehicles and a danger
to other cyclists and pedestrians. | say this as a mountain biker myself. Mountain bikes in general degrade trails
rapidly and when they are not maintained, the trails deteriorate rapidly. This is clearly the case in our Utah
canyons in the Bear River Range. E bikes and bikers are generally a menace.

Clearly no one, including the forest services, considers the ecological health of the central Rockies. There is little
to no trail maintenance in heavily used areas like Green Canyon (Logan Ranger District).



